

## DEAR PARENTS, CARERS AND FRIENDS

We are very lucky to be supported by great parents and friends of the school. Over the half term break Mr Sidebottom and Mr Walker, with help from Steven Maddrell and his digger, cleared and sorted out our wildlife area. They tasked themselves with making it safe and ensuring a fun space will be developed for us to use for a very long time. Oliver and Harry got involved too! It was wonderful that Colas, through Dave Saxon, provided us with boulders and loose parts equipment to compliment the improvements.

We would like to show our appreciation to everyone involved with an enormous **THANK YOU** for the hard work, kindness and organisation that went in to making these changes a success.



## PLEASE REMEMBER .....

WE ARE OUT TO PLAY
COME RAIN OR
SHINE! PLEASE
ENSURE YOUR CHILD
HAS SUITABLE
OUTERWEAR AND
FOOTWEAR FOR
BEING OUT IN ALL
WEATHERS AND FOR
RAMBLING AT
LUNCHTIMES.



## **Remembrance Day**

Thank you to Charlotte Norton-Buchleitner and Ben Crellin, who represented Scoill Phurt le Moirrey yesterday at the Garden of Remembrance in Port St Mary, where they laid a wreath. Please see our website for more information on the poppies we have made and the visit by Snaefell Class to the exhibition at the Town Hall last week.





As part of Anti-Bullying Week we are inviting children to wear odd socks to school on Wednesday 14th November. The anti-bullying campaign this year is aiming to help everyone understand the



definition of respect; that bullying is a behaviour choice; that we can respectfully disagree with each other and that we need to choose respect for each other both face to face and online.

You can find out more at <a href="https://www.anti-bullyingalliance.org.uk">https://www.anti-bullyingalliance.org.uk</a>

## MONDAY 12TH - FRIDAY 16TH NOVEMBER 2018





Parents' Evening		Monday 12th November - 4pm to 7pm
Parents' Evening	A TO THE	Tuesday 13th November - 3.45pm to 5pm
Odd Socks Day - in support of Anti-Bullying Week		Wednesday 14th November
Children in Need Dress Down Day	"Do Your Thing"	Friday 16th November
Dress Down Day	Raffle Prizes	Friday 23rd November
Dress Down Day	Bottles	Friday 30th November
Christmas Fair	PTFA event	Friday 7th December from 3pm
Choir at Mount Tabor Carol Concert		Sunday 9th December - 6.30pm
Christmas Carol Concert	Years 3, 4, 5, 6	Tuesday 11th December - 6.30pm
Carols in the Barn	Years R, 1, 2	Wednesday 19th December - 10.30am
Christmas Parties		Thursday 20th December - pm
Christmas Holidays		24th December to 4th January 2019
Back To School		Monday 7th January 2019

Enthusiasm & Respect & Confidence & Happiness & Love of Learning

More dates are likely to follow and changes are possible to the information given above

Thank you for reading this newsletter.

Ange Callaghan

Headteacher